
Improving lunch time
Feedback and next steps from pupil lunch survey

School council class meeting



Actions since the last school council meeting:

● Dev and Amreen analysed pupil data on lunches and wrote a 
recommendation letter to Ms Tailor. 

● School councillors and some lunch time monitors arranged a meeting 
with Ms Tailor to discuss improvements to school lunchtime.



Most liked and disliked/wasted food mentioned by 
pupils and observed by lunch time monitors:



What pupils believe could be improved with lunchtimes 
to reduce food waste- Data from pupil lunch survey and 
discussions with lunchtime supervisors



What Ms Tailor, school councillors and lunch time 
monitors will implement to support more effective        
lunch times and reduce waste- Agreed from meeting



What changes have you seen or not seen yet?
Please give feedback to your class councillors!


